
Announcements June 9th, 2024 

Good Morning! Welcome to St. Alban’s! 

------------------------------------------------- 

St. Albans’s acknowledges that our church sits on land that was once the home to many 

people and nations and remains a home to those that continue to live here today, including: 

the Apache, Cocopah, Yavapai, and other Native Americans. We thank them for their 

stewardship of this land, and give thanks to our ancestors, our elders, and all indigenous 

people. Let us always remember our Native American siblings in our prayers. 

------------------------------------------------- 

We will begin offering Morning Prayer every Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday of each week, beginning 

at 7:30am this coming Wednesday, June 12th. The service will be held here in the main sanctuary.  

------------------------------------------------- 

This Thursday, June 13th, we will again be doing our monthly Morning Prayer and breakfast. Prayer begins 

at 7:30 in the church, and then we will head off to breakfast together at Copper State Café.  

------------------------------------------------- 

Thanks to your generous donations, we have been able to once again hit our goal of 7 Peanut Butter jars 

and 7 Jelly Jars for the SALT Project. Thank you for all of you who donated Peanut Butter and Jelly to help 

those in need in our community. 

------------------------------------------------- 

We have met with Vanco, an online giving provider, and will roll out our online giving platform starting 

next Sunday, June 16th. Don’t worry, we are not asking you to switch to online giving, we are simply 

adding this as an additional option for people to help St. Alban’s accomplish its mission. 

------------------------------------------------- 

Finally, on June 27th, we will begin offering an Anglican Rosary Prayer meeting at 1pm. It will always be 

on the 4th Thursday of the month. You’ll get more reminders for this as we get closer to it. 

------------------------------------------------- 

This concludes the announcements.  

Let us together strive to fulfill St. Alban’s mission to Love God, Love God’s Family, and Love God’s World. 


